
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

As per my letter earlier this week, we have now appointed three parents to our Governing Body. One of these 
parents has been appointed as Trust Governor Designate. All three governors will be attending governor induc-
tion training next week in preparation for the role. Congratulations to:  

Trust Governor (Designate)  Parent Governor  Parent Governor 
Mr Silvestre Mukeba     Mr Shahid Shah   Ms Michelle Gamage  

The new governors will be joining us for our first meeting of the year which takes place next week. Thank you 
all for taking part in the process and supporting either your own nomination or the nomination of others.  

A reminder to all parents/carers that the school bus will leave the bus stop every morning at 8.55am with no ex-
ceptions. Children are expected to have their seatbelts on and be ready to leave by this time in order to ensure 
the bus arrives back at the school on time. For lateness, or anything else, please contact the school on 01708 
932710. If all lines are busy and you have to leave a message, someone will always call you back as soon as 
possible. Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated. 

Kind regards,  

       

 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 13 October 2017 

 ATTENDANCE  

Our Star of the Week in Bluebell Class is Eesa. Eesa has been working really hard on 
his behaviour and has been a model student this week. From Star Sitting on the carpet 
to kind hands during activity time, we have been very impressed by Eesa. Well done, 
keep it up! 
 
The Star of the Week in Sunflower Class is Joshua! Joshua has been working super 
hard on his number bonds for 7 and challenging himself by completing missing num-
bers. For example, 7 = 2 +      
He has also been making a great effort in guided reading by thinking carefully about 
the story so he can answer questions about what he has read.  
 
Well done Eesa and Joshua!   

 STAR OF THE WEEK  

Attendance for Bluebell Class this week was 95.8%. Attend-

ance for Sunflower Class this week 

was 96.8%. Well done Sunflower for 

being the top class for two weeks in a 

row! 

Please remember we do not authorise 

holiday absences during term time. 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

Next half term, our topic in Reception is Space 
and we would like to set up a space station 
role play area in the Reception classroom.  
 
If anyone has any old computer screens/
keyboards or phones that do not work and are 
not needed, we would greatly appreciate any 
donations. Thank you in advance.  

 TECHNOLOGY APPEAL 


